
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Minutes: 15 February 2020 

 

• CALL TO ORDER 
       By Chapter President Ron Turner at 8:30 A.M. 

 

• INVOCATION 
      By Chapter Chaplain Roger Tate 

           BREAKFAST SERVED 

• PLEDGES 

- US Flag 

- Texas Flag 

- S.A.R. 
The pledges were led by the Color Guard Commander; Bobby Gresham. 

• WELCOME GUESTS / VISITORS 

Chapter President, Ron Turner introduced prospective member Mike Fussell, the 

guest speaker, Art Munford and two soon-to-be members: Mark Parkinson and Phil 

Williams. 

 

 

• PRESENTATIONS 

- Induction of New Members 
Chapter President, Ron Turner inducted Michael Anthony Walker and 

Andrew Kent Walker as members of the Major K.M. Van Zandt Chapter of 

the Sons of the American Revolution. He also presented them with the S.A.R. 

rosette as new members.  
 
                

- Chapter Distinguished Service Award 
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Bobby Gresham was presented his medal, first Oak Leaf Cluster, for his work 

with the Board of Managers Meeting. 
 

• SPEAKER 

Art Munford spoke about the Boy Scouts and their history, including 

connections with various outside organizations, such as churches and the 

S.A.R. He also touched upon the more recent problems the Boy Scouts have 

had and the corrective measures that have been put into place. 

 

• OLD BUSINESS 

- Officers Reports 

➢ Secretary’s Minutes 

January’s Meeting Minutes were discussed, amended, and 

approved.  Moved/Seconded/Passed 

➢ Treasurer’s Report 

The Treasurer’s Report informed us that somehow chapter lost 

money on the breakfast that was served last month? The chapter 

needs to take better care to ensure that the funds taken in cover 

expenses. The total of funds is $15,204.87.  

Moved/Seconded/Passed 

 

• NEW BUSINESS 

➢ Convention Delegates 
Three (3) delegates were identified for the 125th State 

Convention for our chapter. They were Kevin Shellman, Gerry 

Gieger, and Ron Turner. Two (2) of our dual chapter members 

will also be delegates, one representing the Denton Chapter and 

the other representing the Arlington Chapter. 

 

➢ Speakers Bureau 

Chapter President Ron Turner encouraged everyone to become 

more involved with the Speakers Bureau Program. 
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• ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ 125th State Convention 
Will be held at The Westin at The Woodlands in The Woodlands, 

Texas, on 26-29 March 2020. 

 
➢ Firearms Class 

A special three (3) hour class will be held at The Westin at The 

Woodlands hotel just prior to the convention. This class on 

“Carrying and Firing a Musket” was strongly encouraged if you 

are part of the Color Guard. Ron Turner will look into bringing 

the class to our area for those who cannot attend this class. 

 

➢ Next Meeting 

The next meeting is scheduled for March 21st at 8:30 A.M. 

 

 

• ADJOURNMENT 

- Recessional 

Ron Turner led the recessional  

- Benediction 

Roger Tate led the benediction. With the Benediction being concluded, 

the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 A.M..  

 

• FINAL NOTES 

A total of 26 individuals attended our meeting. Of which, 22 were chapter 

members and 4 were guests. 

 

 


